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MESSAGE FROM MRS. DENISON
Dear Little Bucks Families,


It is absolutely amazing that we made it through a full year of in-person learning given
the last two years we have experienced. I am so proud of what our staff and students
have accomplished this year! This summer is a well-deserved break for everyone!
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We are still accepting registrations for preschool and kindergarten. Packets are
available in our office. If you know a family that has a child that would qualify, please
send them our way!


Thank you for your support, patience, and sharing your little ones with us. We love
serving our Little Bucks and their families!


Go Bucks!
If you ever have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.


Stacey Denison, Principal
sdenison@buchananschools.com


FIELD DAY
Field Day was a huge success! Thank you to all the parents and families that contributed
by donating items or volunteering to help this event run smoothly! The kids had a great
time and we couldn't have asked for a more beautiful day!
Thanks to all the staff that helped to organize this fun time for our students!

OFFICE HOURS

Our school office is open 8:00am-4:30pm
Phone: 269.695.8409



Mrs. Stacey Denison, Principal

sdenison@buchananschools.com

https://s.smore.com/e/avy38/lXlt67
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Mrs. Hurd, Administrative Assistant
mhurd@buchananschools.com

SCHOOL HOURS

REGULAR DAY OF SCHOOL
8:35am-3:43pm

ECSE/Preschool AM 8:35am-11:50pm
ECSE/Preschool PM 12:25pm-3:43pm



WACKY WEDNESDAYS

8:35am-3:10pm



HALF DAYS OF SCHOOL
8:35am-12:05pm

No Preschool or ECSE Classes on these days!

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES

June

1 Wacky Wednesday- Early Dismissal at 3:10 pm

1 Mrs. Chase/Mrs. Monsma Final Day of Preschool
2 Field Day (Kindergarten/1st Grade) 9:15-12:30
3 Ms. Gmeiner's Class Extra Friday- Class will be meeting
6 Ms. Gmeiner's Class Last Day of School
7 Half Day of School for Students- Dismissal at 12:05
8 Final Day of School- Half Day- Dismissal at 12:05
13 Summer School Begins at Buchanan Middle School
20 Board of Education Meeting 6:00 pm
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KINDERGARTEN AT THE COMMONS
This was a great evening to celebrate the fantastic year our kindergarteners had! Thank
you families and friends for attending and making this event AMAZING!
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PTO OFFICERS
Jordan Haynes: President
Sarah Scrimshire: Vice President
Liz McGinnis: Secretary
Zach McGinnis: Treasurer

NEXT PTO MEETING: FALL 2022

TRANSPORTATION CHANGES AT DISMISSAL
We want to make sure every single student gets out the door and home safely. Please
remember the following:
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You MUST contact our school office by 2:00 pm if you need to make changes to
your child's transportation routine.
If you need to make changes involving a bus, these changes must be
communicated to our office by 1:30 pm, before the buses leave for their middle/high
school routes.
Please do not message or email teachers as they are often in session and do not
receive the messages until it is too late.
If you need a numbered car tag for the pick up line, please come into our office.
If you are picking your child up as a walker, they will be dismissed at the doors by
our front office.
Only car riders with parents in the pick up line will be dismissed at the north parking
lot doors.

Transportation
269.695.8402
Nate Will, Transportation Director
nwill@buchananschools.com

Board of Education Meetings
June 20th

Meetings will be called to order at 6:00pm unless advertised differently.

YOUR FEEDBACK IS IMPORTANT TO US!
We work hard every day to make our school the best it can be. Please tell us how we’re
doing!
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSedhHzyguA0_cCpd2Ue17lUTG5bV9LXzCo
e6sP2f_BJrovA1Q/viewform
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CENTRAL OFFICE
269.695.8400


Superintendent
Mrs. Patricia Robinson probinson@buchananschools.com


Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent
Mrs. Michelle Munyon mmunyon@buchananschools.com



Assistant Superintendent
Mr. Mark Kurland mkurland@buchananschools.com


Business Office Specialist
Mrs. Carrie Brunsting cbrunsting@buchananschools.com


Director of Special Education
Mrs. Karin Falkenstein kfalkenstein@buchananschools.com


Director of Technology
Mr. Philip Place psplace@buchananschools.com

Stacey Denison
Stacey is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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